


This situation is causing significant distress to our community, and we expect prompt and 
effective action to resolve these issues. Please keep me updated on the progress of your 
investigation and the steps being taken to address these concerns.   
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your prompt response in GIC 
meeting.   
 
Sincerely,   
 
 
Paul Supers 
  
 
 




